Call for Entries 5

June 1 is submissions deadline for
Colonial Little Theatre’s New Play Festival
Aspiring playwrights of the Capital Region were reminded that June 1 is the deadline to submit their original works to Colonial Little Theatre’s New Play Festival of staged readings
All the readings will take place over two weekends at Colonial Little Theatre, 1 Colonial Court, Johnstown.
Plays of any reasonable length will be considered. However, electronic submissions cannot be considered.

The group is also looking for directors and production staff.
For further information and production dates, contact: Wally Truesdell. wtruesdell@nycap.rr.com
The producer of the New Play Festival is Theatre Workshop, the Colonial Little Theatre’s playwrights group. Believing new plays to be the lifeblood of theatre, Theatre Workshop was organized in 2006 to develop new plays for staged readings at Colonial Little Theatre, and to raise money for the theatre’s capital fund.

